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A Public Hearing of the Bryan City School District Board of Education was held on Monday, March 19, 2018 at 7:00
PM at the Bryan Elementary Building Room 115.

ATTENDANCE
The Board Members present at roll call were Scott Benedict, Cindra Keeler, Tom Lingvai, Deb Opdycke, and Mike
Stockman.

Administrators present were: Diana Savage, Rob Rosswurm, Chad Bassett, Mark Rairigh, Eric Ruffer, and Karyn
Cox. Guests in attendance included: Char Miller of Bryan Municipal Utilities, Lucas Bechtol of The Bryan Times.
Other guests included approximately 20 local citizens.

A public hearing was held to review Federal Grants, The Wellness Committee, and Food Service Nutrition. Chad
Bassett explained the current Federal Grants received by the district including: Title I, Title II-A, IDEA-B, Early
Childhood Special Education, and Title IV-A.

Mr. Bassett discussed the Wellness Committee and it's goal to provide motivation to staff for healthy living choices
through the use of the annual grant monies obtained from Northern Buckeye Health Plan.

The Food Service Nutrition program was explained by Mr. Bassett. The district continues to monitor and change the
menu to include healthy choices for students.

ADJOURNMENT 25-18
Deb Opdycke moved and Mike Stockman seconded a motion for adjournment.

Roll Call ~ Ayes: Keeler, Lingvai, Opdycke, Stockman, and Benedict. Nays: None. Abstain: None.
Thereupon, President declared the Public Hearing meeting adjourned at 7:08 PM.
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